August 3, 2021 Board Meeting

Board Members Present
Jonathan, Kim, Ryan, Chad, JT, Nicole

Geoff Burr was elected to the board in the Girls Program Director position

The Public Relations board position is still open

The Field Maintenance committee position is still open

Steve emailed a financial update to the board on July 29

We discussed the spring and summer seasons

We’re going to pay the college-aged summer coaches $10/hour for their efforts

Also planning to use some of the excess funds from summer to pay for a fall tourney
(Boo Bash) for anyone who played with 989 this summer

Starting a 989 travel box program this winter in collaboration with the Nycz brothers
(Alma coaches)

What can we do to help prepare for the new chest protector required for all players in
20227 Organize a group order?

Nicole will check in with Maria from the Larkin Township board about their park
expansion

JT suggested getting help from Gail Ruhl and Dan Jackson to engage potential youth
players (especially girls) in Mt Pleasant

Kim suggested the possibility of high school players doing some kind of outdoor “try lax
for free” after school at the elementary and middle schools this fall in case Joe isn’'t able
to visit the PE classes again this year due to COVID

We discussed the possibility of adding K-5th girls to the winter lax at the civic arena -
perhaps K-4th boys on half the field and K-5th girls on half the field



